BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
October 26, 2015

If someone else would like to receive these "dates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Bankruptcy Court Dates for 2016

Our website now contains a list of the scheduled bankruptcy
court dates for 2016. Go to the homepage of our website at
www.sdb.uscourts.gov, select "For Attorneys," then "Calendars,"
then "Court Dates" to view the scheduled court dates for 2016.
Please put all of the court dates on your calendars to avoid
scheduling conflicts next year.

Updated Means Testing Data

The Census Bureau's Median Family Income Data accessible
through the Means Testing Information page of the U.S. Trustee
Program's website has been updated. The updated data will
apply to bankruptcy cases filed on or after November 1, 2015.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this “"date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.


http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news
http://www.justice.gov/ust/means-testing

